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Olivia Sontag

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 10:33 AM
To: Olivia Sontag
Cc: Trude Lisagor
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments
Attachments: Winslow Hotel Public Comment from Trude & Michael Lisagor.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Sontag - please find attached our Winslow Hotel Project public comments. 
Would appreciate confirmation you received this email and the attachment. 
Sincerely, 
Trude & Mike Lisagor 
120 Wood Ave. SW 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
(206) 780-4201 
tjlisagor@gmail.com 
mike@romancingthebuddha.com 


